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DECEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Thank you to all who have supported the 

FARA mission programs and helped with 

the great needs of those in the countries 

in which we work. We appreciate your 

faithfulness and compassion. Wishing you 

a most blessed Christmas and 2023! 

The Board Members:  

Ken Wiebe, Del Pierce, Wendy Inscho, as 

well as Julie Wiebe, Kathy Smith, Julie 

Brundage, Rick Lewis and Janet Odishaw 

(Furaha Africa Relief Association) 
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HUNGER RELIEF FOOD DISTRIBUTION IN UGANDA 
   The second hunger relief food distribution took place on November 26th at 6:00 a.m. This was 
made possible by other Church of God charities and we are excited that FARA will also be help-
ing with similar relief distributions in other areas of severe drought or flooding. The relief funds 
($600) from FARA will be used to help alleviate these conditions. Here is an excerpt from one of 
the sponsor children: “Hunger is at school, my God! We are suffering from hunger, we get a lit-
tle sour posho without sauce, at home we are poor—we are 6 children and most are no longer 
studying because the money is not there. May God help us—but we have hope in God that all 
things are possible.” 

   These are desperate times for so many, including our sponsor kids and their families. Thanks 
to the sponsor of this child she is still in school. Anyone wanting to help can donate to relief or 
by sponsoring a child through the FARA website at http://www.fararelief.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***************************************************** 

UPCOMING MISSION TRIP—March 28 to April 5, 2023 

   Members of our FARA team will be going to Uganda with the  

primary purpose of visiting with our sponsor kids to complete the  

interview and reporting process, plus visiting some of the projects that 

FARA supports, along with assisting Tim and Colleen  

Stevenson in any way they can.  

If you are interested in supporting the efforts of this trip, please visit our 

donation page on our website. 

***************************************************** 

SHOW YOUR LOVE… 

GIVE A CHRISTMAS 

GIFT TO ONE OF OUR 

PROJECTS LISTED IN 

THE CHRISTMAS GIFT 

CATALOGUE ON OUR 

HOME PAGE—

www.fararelief.com    

    

Contact us: 

Furaha Africa Relief  

Association 

14 Nordal Close 

Wetaskiwin, AB T9A 0P1 

Ph. 780-364-0105 

Email: fararelief@gmail.com 

Website: www.fararelief.com 

www.facebook.com/

fararelief.com 

Instagram.com/fararelief/ 


